Aug. 27, 2021
Mazda Motor Corporation

Plant Operations at Mazda

Mazda has decided to suspend operations at the plants described below. This decision was made
as a result of expected difficulties regarding parts procurement due to uncertainties surrounding the
resumption of cargo loading areas in China and the spread of COVID-19 in Southeast Asia.

The plants concerned will resume operations on Sept. 1, 2021.

Plants affected: Hiroshima Plant and Hofu Plant

Planned suspension period: A total of two days (Aug. 30 and Aug. 31).

We apologize to our customers and all other stakeholders for the inconvenience and concerns this
production adjustment will cause. We will give our utmost efforts in minimizing the impact on sales,

services and on business partners who cooperate with us.



